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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our whole school attendance has dropped to 94.7% this week. Please ensure that your children get to 

school every day on time. 

We have our next parent coffee morning on Thursday 13th June. Come along to chat to other parents, 

have a drink and make some Eid and other non-themed cards that will be sold after school on Friday. 

On Friday 14th June we have a non-uniform day to raise money for our Matilda production. We would 

very much appreciate a £1 donation to help us purchase props and costumes for the children to use. 

Well done to Ms Richards and our school football team who played a match against St Patricks on 

Thursday afternoon. The team played extremely well with the result being a very close loss. 

Make sure you have our next staff training day in your diary. School is closed for pupils on Monday 17th 

June. 

I am pleased to announce that no staff have resigned for September which is a reflection of the positive 

staff culture we have here at Brookfields. I will be looking at classes and teachers for next year shortly 

and will let you know once they have been confirmed. 

Have a lovely weekend everyone. 

Mrs. L Mahony, Headteacher  

 

http://www.brookfields.bham.sch.uk/
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 Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility    
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Attendance  
The figures below show you the attendance % for each class for this week. Please work with 

us to ensure your child is in school on time every day. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Key Dates 

• Wednesdays: Year 6 swimming lessons – girls go for the next 2 weeks 
• Thursday13th June – Card making theme 
• Friday 14th June: Card sale fundraiser after school 
• Friday 14th June: Non-Uniform day - £1 donation to raise money for Matilda props 

and costumes. 
• Monday 17th June: Teacher Training Day 
• Tuesday 18th June: Year 2 Visit Birmingham Wildlife Conservation Park   
• Wednesday 19th June: Parent workshop with NSPCC online Safety 9:00am 
• Thursday 27th June: Year 6 Visit to Conkers 
• Tuesday 2nd July: Reception visit to Sealife Centre 
• Wednesday 3rd July: Transition Day 
• Friday 5th July:  Trust wide INSET Day - school closed for pupils. 
• Wednesday 10th July: Sports Day – Letters will be sent out near the time. 
• Tuesday 16th July: Parent Open Evening - an opportunity to discuss your child's 

report and meet their new teacher. 
 

 

 
 
 
 



 

Birmingham Community Leisure Trust have received funding to relaunch a Water Safety 
Breakfast Club at Ladywood Leisure Centre. 

 
Sessions are from 0700-0800 on Wednesday mornings during term time and children 

attending can benefit from a free breakfast, hot shower and sessions focusing on the water 
safety skills required within the national curriculum for school swimming and water safety. 

 
Parents can sign their children up via reception at the leisure centre. I’d be really grateful if 

you could share the attached poster with parents of years 3-6 so they can benefit from these 
sessions. 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 

 

 


